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WSP Seeks Witnesses to Fatal Head-On Crash Near Eatonville 

 
 
Eatonville, Wash. – The Washington State Patrol (WSP) is seeking witnesses to a head-on collision 

that killed one person and seriously injured two others Wednesday evening.  
 
The crash happened just north of Mashel Prairie Road on State Route 7 on June 5th, 2024. Just after 

4 p.m. a dark grey pickup truck headed north crossed over the center line in a curve and collided head-
on with a silver pickup headed south. The passenger in the grey pickup was tragically killed, and the 
drivers of both pickups were seriously injured.  

 
Investigators are asking witnesses to the collision, as well as anyone that may have seen either vehicle 
prior to the crash, to contact Trooper Sandra Bolen by email at sandra.bolen@wsp.wa.gov or by 

phone/text at (509) 934-0901. 
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